# South Bersted CE Primary School

Church Lane Bognor Regis West Sussex PO22 9PZ

Tel: 01243 821678 office@southbersted.co.uk www.southbersted.co.uk



Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin

19th November 2021

**Dear Parents and Carers** 



### **Key Stage 2 Carol Service**

I am very pleased to confirm that we will be holding our Key Stage 2 Carol Service at St Mary Magdalene Church on **Tuesday 14**<sup>th</sup> **December 2021, from 6.00pm.** 

The Carol Service is an opportunity for us to join together with the church and our community. During the service, pupils across Key Stage 2 will share a range of readings that allow us to reflect and think about the true meaning of Christmas. By holding the Carol Service in the evening, we aim to create a festive atmosphere, by allowing parents and carers to attend and participate in singing carols.

In order to plan and rehearse for this event, we need to gain an understanding of how many children and families will be attending. Our expectation is that every child in Key Stage 2 will participate as I am sure you will appreciate that without the majority of children taking part, this event would not be feasible. Therefore, I would ask you to complete the Google Form using the link below by Monday 22nd November:

#### **KS2 Carol Service**

#### **COVID Guidance:**

Whilst I am delighted that we are able to return to our Christmas traditions now that COVID restrictions have eased, we must remain cautious and so the following measures will be in place:

- A maximum of 2 parents and carers to attend per child (siblings can also attend)
- All adults are encouraged to wear a face covering
- Hand sanitiser will be available on arrival and as you leave
- Please do not attend if you are experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19 (a high temperature, a new continuous cough or a loss or change to taste or smell)













## **Arrangements:**

All children must arrive at the church for 5.45pm. At the end of the service, there will be a retiring collection for our chosen school charity. Further reminders about timings will be sent out nearer the time.

Yours sincerely

Mr Noel Goodwin

Headteacher











